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Follow up response from General Teaching Council for Northern Ireland  

 

30th October 2013 

 

 

Mr Peter McCallion 

Education Committee 

NI Assembly 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw 

Stormont, Belfast BT4 3XX 

 

 

Dear Peter 

 

Thank you for your letter of thanks following our oral presentation to the Education Committee Inquiry into 

ETI and School Improvement.  Please pass our appreciation to Committee members for inviting us to  

present. 

 

Your letter requests a copy of the GTCNI on-line questionnaire and a summary of the responses by  

8 November.  Because the survey remains open until 31 October, and given the volume of responses which 

now stand at 1670, we may not be in a position to meet your request by 8 November but will do so as soon 

as possible thereafter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Dr Carmel Gallagher 

Registrar 

 

 


